From: registrar

Sent: June-27-17 12:58 PM
To: I
Subject: Letter of Comment
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-14-17 11:54 AM
To: registrar

subject:Leter of I

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
STEPHEN REABURN

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| wish like to raise a strong oppostion to the increase in delivery rates applied for by Hydro One Networks. With the
information given, my rough calculations are that this increase is in the order of 20% PER YEAR (!) for the next 5 years,
meaning that Hydro One will be charging twice as much for deliver 5 years from now. It would be completely
unreasonable to imagine any scenario of improvement of service or quality for their customers that would result from
this. The OMB and Hydro One both have a resposibility to keep these costs under control; allow such an increase would
be an blatant disregard for the position of responsibility they have been given, and an irresponsible effect on the rate of
inflation, and subsequently the economy of this province.

-- Attachment --





